
 

TOKYO AUTO SALON 2022 

 

After the cancellation in 2021 due to the Covid19 pandemic, finally, Tokyo Auto Salon is 

back this year. 

 

 

 



DIXCEL had the pleasure of having its booth at its usual location of Hall 5 #514 which is the 

same position for the last 10 years or so.  This year, we didn’t display any cars for enough 

social distance in the booth.  As other preventive measures again the Covid19, staff wore 

face masks + shields and gloves, making sure the antigen test results are negative after 

they are back from the events. 

 

 

 

The display that turned out to be the most popular was that of our new product, “S type 

brake pads”.  

S type is Mid-range Sporty Street products that bridge between ES and Z type in 

performance and price. 

  

We strongly hope we can welcome our overseas customers in the near future!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



NEW TO RANGES. 

We are proud to announce new to ranges. 

>>See archives 

 

 
 

 

 

https://www.dixcel.co.jp/en/enupdatelist/


 

 

 

 


